
 1 

The church is open daily M-F 9.45am-4pm; Sat 10am-4pm; Sun 11am-4pm 

Welcome to St Mary’s 

Pewsheet for week commencing 
30 January 2022 

Services - Those in red will also be on Zoom. Links will be on website  

Sunday, 30 Jan 
Presentation of Christ in 
the Temple Candlemas 

 
8am 
10am 

Readings: Hebrews 2:14-end; Luke 2:22-40 
Holy Communion BCP 
Parish Eucharist 

Thursday, 3 Feb 10am Holy Communion 

Friday, 4 Feb 5pm Evening Prayer 

Saturday, 5 Feb 9am Parish Prayer Meeting via Zoom. See website 
for link. 

Sunday, 6 Feb 
Fourth Sunday 
before Lent 

 
8am 
10am 

Readings: 1 Corinthians 15:1-11; Luke 5:1-11 
Holy Communion BCP 
Parish Eucharist 

Thursday, 10 Feb 10am Holy Communion 

Friday, 11 Feb 5pm Evening Prayer 

Parish Prayer Board January 2022 
Please indicate on the prayer list in church if the name(s) mentioned can be 
included on the pewsheet/website. 
 
Sick   
Please continue to pray for Ed, Jo and baby Austin (Linton Free Church). 
Andrew King (husband of Sarah) now back at his Nursing Home. 
 
Departed 
Tricia Lewis. Tricia’s funeral is at St Mary’s on Wednesday, 9 February 12 noon. 
Derek Stanley (Stan) Page 
Gladys Spooner 
Brenda Mary Law 

GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation). St Mary’s forms have been updat-
ed by Molly Warrington. Paper copies will be available shortly in church and 
delivered to those receiving pewsheets at home. 
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Collection for church flowers. Starting on 13 February, there will be a collec-
tion after the 10am service on the 2nd Sunday  

Christian Aid. Following the sale of cards, jams etc £100 has been donated to 
Christian Aid towards a mobile health clinic for mother and babies in Kenya. 

Beacon Trust Open access Youth Clubs. See posters from Cynthia Mukoko. 

January coffee morning. £188 (including £27 from the raffle) for church funds. 

Saturday, 21 May 9.00am Breakfast at All Saints’ Church, Castle Camps Russell 
Kent will speak about his forthcoming book JFK Medical Betrayal. Bacon and 
sausage rolls. Contact Lindi Kent 01799 584012 / 07801 790213 or  
lindi.allen.kent@gmail.com if you plan to attend. 

Friday, 3 June—Sunday, 5 June Queens Jubilee All Saints', Castle Camps Cele-
bration. Flower Festival Sunday, 5 June—Hog Roast Mini Fete. Contact 
lindi.allen.kent@gmail.com if you would like to help e.g. do a flower arrange-
ment, (Lindi has a list of flower arrangement themes); make a cake.  

USPG—update on Bangladesh Community Health Programme. Copies on the 
church noticeboard. St Mary’s is supporting this project through donations. 
Helene Evans is our link. 

Forthcoming events/requests/information 

Saturday, 9 April 10am-12noon Granta Deanery Fair. Gt Shelford Memorial 
Hall. Stalls include cakes, books, raffle. Linton Team is responsible for running 
White Elephant Stall. Contributions to Nanette. The Deanery's role is to sup-
port the Ministry and Mission of the Church across its 24 Parishes. Paying for 
that work is a shared responsibility and the Spring Fair is an opportunity for all 
our Parishes to work together to raise funds to cover the cost or our youth 
worker to reach out to more groups across Granta Deanery.  

Sunday, 13 March 3pm. ‘Songs for all Occasions’ - sacred and secular music 
from The Tapestry Singers - a mixed voice choir. £7.50 (£20 family) including re-
freshments. Contact Sue Ellis for tickets. 892257  events@stmaryslinton.org.uk 

Sunday, 6 February 6pm in church. Film “It’s a wonderful life”. Tickets £5; £10 
(family ticket) available in advance from Sue Ellis 892257 or email 
events@stmaryslinton.org.uk Bring your own refreshments 

mailto:lindi.allen.kent@gmail.com
mailto:lindi.allen.kent@gmail.com
mailto:events@stmaryslinton.org.uk
mailto:events@stmaryslinton.org.uk
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‘Friends of the Holy Land would like to thank all parishioners who raised 
£94.50 through the Christmas Eve Service collection, for Christians in the Holy 
Land. Conditions continue to be extremely challenging, especially as they face 
another Easter season with limited numbers of pilgrims. Please continue to re-
member FHL and those we support in your prayers.’ 

Cambridge Churches Homeless Project (CCHP). Thank you for your support- 
£306.85 (collections at Carol Service Christmas Day). We have been unable to 
run our church shelters this winter but are providing meals and volunteer sup-
port to the winter shelter at Crossways and temporary accommodation for 
homeless people It is only due to the generosity of our donors, both individuals 
and the local churches, that we are able to carry out this vital work with the 
homeless of Cambridge.’ 

Ely Diocese monthly newsletter on the Diocesan website. Use this link. The 
January issue includes Parish Giving; Etheldreda Awards nominations; Diocese 
of Ely Eco-plans; Cambridgeshire Historic Churches Trust news. 

Contacts at St Mary’s Associate Priest Revd Michael Wilcockson. 
He now has a new email associate.priest@stmarysinton.org.uk 
Churchwardens: David Watts david.watts@stmaryslinton.org.uk 
Charlotte Ellis charlotte.ellis@stmaryslinton.org.uk 
To add to the pewsheet, to receive it by email or as a paper copy, contact 
Anne: admin@stmaryslinton.org.uk by 9am Thursday.  

Living in Love and Faith report (produced by Michael Wilcockson and Molly 
Warrington) will be emailed to the congregation. It will also be available in 
church and on the website. 

GenR8 job opportunity. GenR8 is a Christian charity which works alongside 
churches and primary schools within Cambridgeshire, North Hertfordshire and 
with small affiliate teams in West Norfolk and Suffolk. We work directly with 
primary schools as well as provide support to churches in their work with 
schools and primary age children. Through our initiatives we aim to give prima-
ry school age children the opportunity to hear about and learn from the Chris-
tian faith. Steve Whyatt, GenR8 Director 01223 237874 or07597 292239 
stevew@genr8.org www.genr8.org  for further information/advert. 

https://us12.campaign-archive.com/?e=ef81d4a99f&u=7fc8bd3486d7b59203b9c704b&id=1d43807329
mailto:associate.priest@stmaryslinton.org.uk
mailto:associate.priest@stmaryslinton.org.uk
mailto:admin@stmaryslinton.org.uk
mailto:stevew@genr8.org
http://www.genr8.org/
file:///C:/Users/anne/OneDrive - ST Marys Church Linton/Rector's Administrator/Pewsheets/Notices/2022/GenR8 Director Information Final.pdf

